
  

 

Joint Legislative Audit Committee 
Senate Select Committee on Mental Health 

 

Joint Legislative Oversight Hearing 
 

Mental Health Services Act:  
The State Could Better Ensure the Effective Use  

of Mental Health Services Act Funding 
 

Tuesday, April 17, 2018  
State Capitol, Room 444 

1:30 p.m.  
 

I. Welcome and Opening Remarks  
 

II.  Overview of Audit Findings and Recommendations—Mental Health Services Act:  The State 
Could Better Ensure the Effective Use of Mental Health Services Act Funding, Report Number 
2017-117 

  Elaine Howle, State Auditor 
  John Baier, Principal Auditor, State Auditor’s Office 
  Ralph Flynn, Senior Auditor, State Auditor’s Office 
    

III.  Comments and Perspective from Local Government  
Mimi Martinez McKay, Deputy Director, Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health 
Angela Igrisan, Assistant Director, Riverside County Department of Mental Health 
Patrick Kennedy, County Supervisor, Sacramento County Board of Supervisors 
Maggie Merritt, Executive Director, Steinberg Institute 

 
IV.  Comments and Responses on Audit from State Government  

Jennifer Kent, Director, California Department of Health Care Services  
Brenda Grealish, Acting Deputy Director, California Department of Health Care Serviecs  
Toby Ewing, Executive Director, Mental Health Services Oversight and Accountability 

Commission 
 

V. Public Comment 
 
VI.  Closing Comments 


